
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY HONORS SCHOOL 

PARENT-TEACHER 

“GET ACQUAINTED” NIGHT 

Tuesday, September 10, 2024 

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

 

September 2024 

 

Dear CHS Parent: 

 

On behalf of the City Honors faculty and administration, I would like to invite you to join us for our 

annual Parent-Teacher “Get-Acquainted” Night. This event provides you with the opportunity to move 

through your child’s daily schedule for brief presentations from their teachers regarding their “roadmap 

for learning” this school year. We encourage all families to arrive early to allow time to find parking 

and become familiar with the locations of your child’s classrooms. Parking is limited to Fosdick Street 

and side streets as our staff parking lot will already be full. We will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m. 

 

On the back of this page, you will find your child’s A-day schedule that they should have 

duplicated for your benefit. Please be sure to bring this schedule with you as you will need it to 

attend the appropriate courses. 

 

Please understand that the goal of the evening is for teachers to provide presentations during the brief 

amount of time allotted. Although teachers may allow time for some general questions, we ask that 

issues pertaining to individual students be handled later. You may email the teacher, set up a phone 

conference or ask to set up an in-person conference. If appropriate, you may also speak with teachers 

during the November 21st parent-teacher conference night.  

 

There will be a 5:30 p.m. informational meeting in room 117 for all Grade 9 students and parents 

interested in the CHS Science Research Program (SRP) at the Buffalo-Niagara Medical Campus. Our 

SRP coordinator, Mr. Richards,  will be available to answer additional questions during periods six and 

seven or by emailing him at trichards@buffaloschools.org.  

 

We look forward to seeing you this week!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

William A Kresse, Ph.D. 

Principal  
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Additional Announcements: 

 

The next PTSCO (Parent Teacher Student Community Organization) meeting will be held in person at 

CHS on Wednesday, October 2, from 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. As part of the social and community 

building aspect of City Honors, we have events planned for the upcoming months that will require the 

support of our parents and guardians to be successful! Please come with your ideas, talents and energy to 

help make this year a memorable one for our students and community. Feel free to contact Cristina 

Garcia Glover, PTSCO cgarcia4268@gmail.com with any questions. We hope to see you there! 

 

CHS Student: Please take time to fill out this schedule neatly and completely. This must be presented 

to your parent/guardian upon returning home from school today. 

 

“A Day” Schedule 

Time   Period Teacher Subject Room # 

6:00 - 6:10 1    

6:15 - 6:25 2    

6:30 - 6:40 3    

6:45 - 6:55 4    

7:00 - 7:10 5    

7:15 - 7:25 6    

7:30 - 7:40 7    

7:45 - 7:55 8    
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